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Interview Results
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Attitudes * Describe "But, like, a lot of students at [university name]—like one of my
Towards  + Taboo or Edgy friends was in the class, and she's from Kentucky, and she was
Course * If and Why Rec. like, ‘I've never been in a classroom where we've really talked
Course about gender, but definitely not sexuality, or sex.””
* Biggest Take-away
University + Current Climate "I mean, obviously rape culture and sexual harassment is an issue
Climate * Hypo. Campus on all college campuses, but | didn't know it was a particular
Climate problem at [university name] enough for there to be, like, this

campus wide survey conducted, um, until | came to [university
name] and until | learned more about it in this class.”

Sugg. For = Future Course "...We covered so much. Let's see, it would be interesting to learn
Future Content about drag culture and cultures that are kind of built on, like, the
Versions  * Future Course theatricality of gender and how gender ties into that.”

of Course Structure
* Course Audience

Sexual 1 think if they really want to start to change the statistics on
— Violence sexual assault and sexual violence on campus, more courses like
this should be offered and continued.”
[ | ||

This semester, | continued my work with Dr. Katherine Johnson and Dr. Alyssa
Lederer in employing qualitative and quantitative research methods to investigate
the impact that a new Tulane course—Sex, Power and Culture—has on the first-year
students who took it in the Fall of 2018. We administered a pre-survey at the
beginning of the semester, a post-survey at the end of the semester, and a post-
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post-survey three months after the conclusion of the class. In the course of this
semester, we have compiled the findings from the surveys and journal entry, Dr.
Lederer presented our work at the American Public Health Association conference,
Dr. Johnson presented at the National Women'’s Studies Association conference, and
completed our analysis of the interviews. Additionally, we initiated a new round of
data collection by administering a pre-survey for the Fall 2019 cohort of Sex, Power,
and Culture students.

From this data, our most prominent findings include that students experienced a
significant increase in awareness of campus resources. Our analysis of the journal
entry for the prompt, “What was the most meaningful thing you learned in the
course of this semester?” showed that students most valued the open forum format
of the course, the timing of the class during freshman year, and the discussion
aspect. | was particularly interested in seeing first-hand the value of utilizing
qualitative and quantitative data in tandem; while the survey resultsdid not exhibit a
significant increase in bystander efficacy, our results from multiple interviews show
that students felt strongly that they have a heightened awareness about potentially
dangerous situations when in social settings with their friends.

In the coming semester, we will be potentially conducting interviews with the new
cohort of student and reviewing the degree of agreeability between the coding that |
and Jessica, our graduate research assistant, performed. Additionally, we will be
continuing our dissemination efforts at the American College Health Association and
at the Conceiving Equity poster presentation in January. | am looking forward to
putting together my own poster and presenting to my peers the work we have done
over the past year!



